
From: Giusti, Celeste [mailto:Celeste.Giusti@camden.gov.uk] 
Sent: 05 August 2010 10:42 
To: Malcolm, Adrian 
Cc: Emma Rodley 
Subject: FW: NEQ - Water Supply Infrastructure 

hi Adrian 

This information is fine to discharge the condition, although it would be helpful 
to have a drawing showing where the storage and boosted supplies will be 
located. 

I understand Thames Water requested the condition. Thames Water has 
carried out a flow and pressure feasibility investigation which concluded that 
there is adequate capacity in the existing infrastructure to provide the required 
water supplies to the NEQ development. Therefore no new infrastructure is 
required to service the development. 

It should be noted that this investigation was based on the development 
including storage and boosted supplies. The plans should identify space for 
the storage tanks/pipes and plant. 

Celeste Giusti 
Senior Planning Officer 

Telephone: 020 7974 2085 


